                                FUNDRAISING REPORT  OCTOBER 2022
Our main fundraising activity this month has been the QBC draw. Entries for the draw close at midnight on 25th and the draw itself will take place before the Morecambe game on Saturday the 29th October.

We are anticipating another record month with around 950 balls expected to be sold. This means a top prize of over £3800, if the blue ball appears first. If not, the winner will receive around £750.
A date for the next online auction has not yet been agreed, but donations continue to be welcome at any time. Thanks for your help.
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